
 
 

 
 

 
  

   
 

 

 

 

 

Neuilly, March 8th, 2018 

 

 

 

 

JCDecaux published its 2017 annual report  

 

 

JCDecaux has filed its 2017 Annual Report with the French Financial Markets 

Authority (Autorité des Marchés Financiers) on March 8th , 2018. 

 

The 2017 Annual Report is available to the public in accordance with applicable 

regulations and, in particular, is available on JCDecaux's website 

www.jcdecaux.com/en/Investors, section " Financial publications “. 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 


